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U.S. Department of Transportation _ i
Federal Aviation Administration By
Northwest Mountain Region — |
1 Denver Airports District Office

26805 E. 68th Avenue, Suite 224
Denver, CO 80249-6561

RE: Proposed change in flight patterns from Centennial Airport
Dear Sir or Madam

I am wntmg you as the Board pres1dent of the I-hghPomte Homeowners Association.
The eighty-six families who reside within the association; bounded by Carson Court on...
the East, Cherry Creek State Park on the West, Cherry Creek Rancho on the South and
Cherry Creek Villas on the North, are opposed to any change in current approved flight.
patterns which will bring more aircraft in landing and take-off pattems above our
homeowners property or that of our near neighbors. The map coordinates of the
HightPointe Association are approximately N 39 37 and W 104 49. -

We apprccmte that Centennial Airport is a community asset, but aircraft in landing and
take-off patterns are already very low over our heads and quite loud. We do not want
change which will increase either the frequency of flights over our heads ox the loudness
of those flights or reduce their alutude s

Thank you for your consideration. Please feel free to contact me at my email address if
you have any questions or comments.

jomem e oo Very toly yours,

Bill Lane
President ,
“HighPointe Summit HOA
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i HnghPomte Summit Homeowners Assocnatlon Board of Dlredors Bull Lane, presldent, J|m Kerchevnlle vice
presxdenr Mark Jaehning, treasurer; John H. Smith, secretary; Jan Bérgin, Les Wallace, David Woronoff
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